OFFICIAL OFFICE

Sarai Martin PO Box 121273 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

MEMORANDUM FOR: City of Lauderhill, Mayor, Ken Thurston

REFERENCE: Lauderhill Housing Authority Board

SUBJECT: Resignation

Honorable Mayor Thurston,

I want to thank you for allowing me to honorably serve on the Lauderhill Housing Authority board for the past 3 years. I now would like to serve the city in another capacity as a community advisory and budget board member. I believe I can be of great service to our residents in a broader capacity.

The Community Advisory and Budget board does not allow members to serve on any other board. As a result, I am asking that you accept my resignation from the Lauderhill Housing Authority board and allow me the opportunity to serve on the Community Advisory and Budget board.

Thank you,

Sarai "Ray" Martin

Vice-Chairman

Lauderhill Housing Authority